
 

 

 

CO-ORDINATION OF NOTIFIED BODIES 

PPE Regulation 2016/425 

 

RECOMMENDATION FOR USE  

PPE-R/05.32-011 

Version 02 

 

Number of pages: 1 

 

 

Approval stage:   Approved on:  

Origin: Vertical Group 5 

 

 
  Vertical Group 
  Horizontal Committee 
  EU PPE Expert Group 

 

 
 15.06.2021 
 01.10.2021 
 18.11.2022 

 
Question related to    PPE Regulation   PPE Guidelines   EN/prEN: EN ISO 13688: 

2013 (7.2) 

  Other:    

Article:  Annex:   

 

Clause:  

Key words: 

Marking 

Question: 

1) Is it allowed to use EN ISO 13688 or EN 420 alone and to put in the marking only EN ISO 13688 or EN 420? 

2) Is it required to put “EN ISO 13688” or “EN 420” in the labelling in addition to the specific product standard number? 

Solution: 

1) No; marking with the number of the general standard alone is not allowed; see Introduction, Clause 1 (Scope) and marking – EN ISO 
13688 Clause 7.2(h) and EN 420 Clause 7.2.1. 

2) No, because Clauses 7.2 only require the number of the specific product standard in the marking. 

 
 


